
From: John Rich <John.Rich@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 10:06 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Panel participation notice 

  

Hello Steve, 

  

On Sunday, August 17, 2025, I participated in a panel in my official capacity. The panel was organized by 

High Concept Labs and Unfolding Disability Futures as part of their ongoing series Art/Access Lab, and 

my participation was at the sponsors' invitation. This program was called "How to Sustain your Practice & 

Present New Work: Navigating space, funding, collaborations and more as an artist with disabilities". I 

did not receive any payment for my participation. It was a hybrid event; I attended in-person at the event 

site, Experimental Station, 6100 S Blackstone. 

  

Please let me know if you require additional information. Thank you, as always, for your guidance. 

  

Kind regards, 

John 

  

John Rich (he/him) 

Dance and Theatre Coordinator 

Chicago Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events 

78 E Washington St, Chicago, IL 60602 

Office: (312) 744-0529 

www.Chicago.gov/DCASE 
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